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IMMIGRATION AND BORDER PROTECTION PORTFOLIO 
 
(SE13/0339)  PROGRAMME – 4.3: Offshore Asylum Seeker Management 
 
 
Senator Carr (Written) asked: 
 
Has the Department received instructions from the Minister about the levels of 
interactions immigration officials located on Christmas Island and other detention 
facilities are to have with detainees? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
No. 
 


